
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

How To Check 
NYS Pesticide Product Registration Status 

  
New York State Pesticide Product Ingredient and Manufacturer System (PIMS) 
In conjunction with Cornell University, the Department of Environmental Conservation 

provides access through the internet to its Pesticide Product databases. 
 

The PIMS databases are designed to aid the user in searching for pesticide product 
information.  This information is supplied to the Cornell University Pesticide 

Management Education Program (PMEP) by the Pesticide Product Registration Section 
of the New York State Department of Environmental Conservation (NYSDEC). 

 
Visit the PIMS website at:  http://pmep.cce.cornell.edu/pims/ 

 
When you visit PIMS you can search and view information about pesticide products that 
are currently registered and no longer registered in New York State.  You can search for 
pesticide information using product names, EPA registration numbers, active ingredients 
and many other categories.  Online instructions are available to assist your search of the 

databases. 
 

NYSDEC and Cornell update the PIMS databases weekly. 
 

Visit the NYSDEC Website at: www.dec.ny.gov 
 
 

If you discover errors, have problems or questions please contact the Pesticide 
Product Registration Section at (518) 402-8768 or 

by email at ppr@gw.dec.state.ny.us 
 


